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There is a God 
 

He has a Son 

 

His name is 

 Jesus 
 

He loves you 

 

He died for you 

 

He rose again 

 

He has prepared a 

place for you to be 

with Him forever 

 

He wants all  

to hear His story 

 

He will  

return again 

 

 

Sunday  
September 20, 

2015 
MTEC Open 

House 
1pm to 5 pm 

Come on up!!! 

Our Allegheny College students had an 
amazing cross cultural experience 

 living in the village of Wang Pa Pao.  
We slept in tree houses with mats for beds. 
The team worked so hard and showed great 

grace to one another.  
They came to work and serve and 

 I am so proud of them. 
The students are Environmental Science or 

Engineering majors and will receive  
4 credits from Allegheny College  

for their work. 
 

Completed Aquaponic System! 

I love to come and visit the Mission House because I 
always know that I will find open arms and a warm 

personal welcome from Sharon and Charlie. 
I cannot tell you how much that means to me.  

 
As a missionary kid, the concept of “home” will 

always be a little difficult to pin down.  
It is so nice to know that one piece of home can be 

found at the Mission House.  
I have been blessed again to stay at the mission 

house for a couple of weeks and to find a sense of 
peace, a few days of retreat, and the prayerful  

support that I needed. " 
 

Thank you to everyone who helps make this  

possible.  — Kristina Okerman, Former Student 

July at the Mission House has been a whirl 
of activity!  

 
We’ve had missionaries visit from China and 
Japan. Many former students have used the  
Mission House as a retreat for their families.  

 
August will be the busiest month of all. Visi-
tors will be coming from China and students 

will be returning.  
 

Our aquaponic system is producing fresh 
vegetables and herbs to help feed the many 

who pass through our door.   


